
The member of staff responsible for Writing is Mrs Jones. 

What? 

At Dovecotes, our intent is for pupils to acquire the necessary knowledge, skills and 
understanding to become confident writers who can write clearly, accurately and 
coherently for both pleasure and for a purpose. We aim for children to understand 
grammatical terminology and explore how and why writers use specific techniques to 
create an effect, adapting their language and style for a range of contexts, purposes 
and audiences.  

We want pupils to learn how to confidently communicate their knowledge, ideas and 
emotions through their writing and to view writing as an artistic outlet and a means to 
express themselves imaginatively. (Be creative). As many of our pupils began school 
with low levels of literacy, we want them to acquire a wide and rich vocabulary that 
they can use effectively in their own writing. We also want them to be able to spell 
new and unfamiliar words by applying the spelling patterns and rules they have 
learnt throughout their time in primary school.  

We believe that all pupils should be encouraged to take pride in the presentation of 
their writing, by developing a good, joined, handwriting style by the time they move to 
secondary school. We also believe that all good writers refine and edit their writing 
over time, so we want children to develop independence in being able to identify 
their own areas for improvement in all pieces of writing, editing their work effectively 
during and after the writing process. We encourage pupils to work together as critical 
friends to help each other to improve their work (Be Kind, Be Honest). 

Formal and informal presentations, drama activities and opportunities to collaborate 
with peers are included in our writing curriculum because we want pupils to develop 
their oracy skills and be able to articulate themselves confidently in front of an 
audience (Be brave). We expose our pupils to the best authors to inspire them and 
encourage them to become the best writers that they can be (Be ambitious). We 
show how creative writing offers a unique way to explore thoughts, feelings, ideas 
and beliefs and as such it can be used as a form of self-expression that can improve 
emotional wellbeing. (Be Healthy) 

 


